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Nuclear Regulatory Commission
MS AR-2223
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Ms. Smith

In accordance wir.n the terms and conditions of the Freedom
of Information act, please forward to us a copy of the full !
technical and price proposal submitted by American Management
Corporation, Inc. in response to RFP $ RS-ARM-88230.

We also would like a copy of the subsequent contract with
the above mentioned firm. We understand that there may be a
duplication cost. Please notify me of that cost as soon asi

possible.

Thank you very much for your help.

Sincerely,
,

Thomas E. F orestano, Jr.
i

Account Executive 1
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